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Establishment of BEMA & NUS Real Estate Scholarships 

 

 
The Building and Estate Management Alumni (BEMA) 22nd Executive Committee has 

committed to make a $25,000 donation in support of the Department of Real Estate’s (DRE) 

scholarship initiative. 

 

To commemorate the establishment of this scholarship, the gift was officially presented to DRE 

at BEMA’s fundraising Golf Dinner and Prize Presentation Ceremony on the 24th of June. The 

event was held at the Raffles Country Club. Dr. Teo Ho Pin, the Mayor of North-West District 

and President of BEMA’s 22nd Executive Committee presented the cheque to Professor Deng 

Yonghong, Head of the Department of Real Estate. 

 

A gift of the same amount was also made out to the Department of Building. These gifts are 

powerful expressions of the real estate and building industries’ collective commitment in 

enabling a positive contribution to the community through fostering a culture of academic 

excellence. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


